
 
 
  
 
 
10 February 2025 
 
Dear Families  
 
Ref: Valentines Day - non-uniform day, wear something red! 
 
I am excited to inform you that Friday, 14 February 2025 will be a special non-uniform day in 
celebration of Valentines Day!  
 
Students are encouraged to come to school in their favourite ‘red’ own clothes, in exchange 
for a voluntary donation of a suggested £1, which will go directly to Abbot’s Lea School charity. 
 
Please note that we are now a cashless school and donations should be made through the 
Arbor app.  
 
If you do not have access to the Arbor Parent app, please contact reception on 0151 428 
1161.  
 
Here are a few reminders for the day: 

• Clothing should be appropriate for school setting (suitable for the weather, 
practical and safe for all school activities) 

• Footwear should be comfortable and safe for play and movement  
 
Thank you for your continued support and generosity.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 


